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Milperra university has been put up for redevelopment and I totally oppose this development the 

land that the university sits on was given for education purposes and should remain as a 

education facility 

The ex-service gentleman that gifted the land did so to be used for education only to go against 

his gift and to develop for housing goes against what this gentleman fought for and generously 

gave 

The Canterbury/Bankstown area is in desperate need for more education facilities due to the 

already increase in population 

The grounds could and should be retained as education of be it a public co-Ed school for which 

the area desperately needs or a sporting school for children of the area 


